Soderville Blaine Athletic Association

Board Meeting Minutes

Date:10082019

Board Members in Attendance

Terry Olson President
Christina Smentek Vice President
James Saulsbury
Stephanie Wallschlaeger
Nate Greene
Chris Vogel
Eric Potthoff
Kate Kiley
Chet Latawiec
JamieLynn Sparre

Not in Attendance

Brandy Zenk

Others in Attendance

Corryn Anderson Michelle Warsko Scott and Amy

Meeting called to order by Terry Olson at 7:18 pm.

Chet made a motion to approve the meeting minutes, Chris seconded, motion approved.

New Business Soderville Baseball bought a new ATV from Northway Sports

Committee Reports:

Concessions – Anderson – All the leftover concessions were distributed to board members and then the rest was donated to the Alexander House. Nate needs to get into the stands to determine how to mount the IPADS.

Soderville Baseball -. Potthoff

New tournament team director; Craig Schlighting. Purchased a new 4 wheeler. Lots of positive feedback on the 12's playing in the Anoka/Andover League

Traveling fast pitch - James -

Fallball state has concluded. Tryouts went very well. Many great volunteers. Jesse Miller is the new equipment coordinator and works for East Bay. May be able to get the organization some good deals on equipment. Lions fields have a huge lip on them. The city has a machine to break this down. Hoping to get this taken care of during the spring of 2020. In the process of creating the 2020 teams

Field/Game Scheduling - Anderson - None.

Fields and Facilities –Will need to talk to the city regarding the cement that is heaving at Lions Park. What is going on with sprinklers at City Park. Will need to check with the City.

Fundraising – Kiley – The kick-off party next year will be May 2nd. Looking at a date for Chipotle for November.

Sponsors - Wahlschlaeger - Will be pulling banners down once fields dry up,

Web/IT - Greene - None

Social Media - Sparre -

P5 wants to post on our facebook page. Will look into creating a partnership with them. We now have 442 likes!!!

Town Ball - Olson - None

Old Business -

Corryn – Terry and I met with the new Parks Super for the City of Ham Lake. John Witcowski. He was very helpful and is willing to work with us on all new stuff. Has given us to permission to work on the fields and is looking into the possibility of putting a shed up at City Park.

Fundraising representatives will be coming to the meeting in November so we will be pushing back going over the By-laws until December.

The next meeting is the Annual Meeting and is scheduled for November 3rd at MAXX's at 7:30

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Chet; Kate seconded the motion, motion approved and meeting adjourned at 8:00